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Docket No. 50-483

Union Electtic Company
ATTN: Mr. Donald F. Schnell

Vice President - Nuclear
Post Office Box 149 - Mail Code 400
St. Louis, MO 63166

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of October 10, 1983, which transmitted the 1982
Annual Report for the Callaway Radiological Ponvironmental Monitoring Program.
This is in response to the open item (50-483/83-07-02) identified in our
inspection report dated May 25, 1983. This closes out this item.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

- ) /
(el
C. ‘ Paperiello, Chief

Emergency Preparedness and
Radiological Safety Branch

cc: W. H. Veber, Manager, Nuclear

Constrution

J. E. Miltenberger, Plant Manager

DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)

Resident Imnspector, RIII

Region IV

K. Drey

Donald Fluegge, Utility Division
Missouri Public Service Commission
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